
                                                            

Kettlebrook Short Stay School, Tamworth,  Staffordshire  have been formally recognised as a fully inclusive school by the nationally recognised charter mark 

through IQM – Inclusion Quality Mark (UK) Ltd.  The Headteacher, Kirsty Rogers and the Chair of Management Committee, John Brodie attended the awards 

ceremony at the Institute of Directors,  Mall Pall, London at the end of Sept 2017.  They were presented the award by their assessor, Dave Stott and the 

managing  director, Joe MaCann. 

 

Kettlebrook is one of a couple of school’s in Staffordshire to have been awarded the highest level of award – Flagship status, for being fully inclusive to all its 

students, parents/carers, community of Tamworth.    https://iqmaward.com/news/kettlebrook-sss-achieves-flagship-status/   The school has achieved this due to 

the commitment to all of its staff in working together in this child centred school.  The staff have a clear understanding of it’s students and plan Individual 

Learning Plans for each student to enable them to achieve the academic and social success that they deserve.  This can’t be achieved without the expertise of the 

staff, their dedication and abilities to see the individual child and identify their needs; as well as a committed and highly skilled Management Committee to 

challenge and support the Headteacher and her team of staff to ensure that the school continues to deliver the best quality holistic education for each student 

within the funding that it receives.  
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